
TWO NEW POLICE SERGEANTS IN THE TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

 
Police Chief Bruce Campbell (left), Town Councilman Anthony LoBiondo, newly promoted Police Sergeants Julia Haight 

and Aaron McGrady, and Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio (right) at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall. 

 

At the September 28th Town of Newburgh Town Board Workshop Meeting, Police Officers Julia 

Haight and Aaron McGrady were promoted to the position of Sergeant. 

 

Supervisor Gil Piaquadio stated that these two Officers will make excellent supervisors for our 

Town’s outstanding Police Department. 

 

Congratulations to our new Sergeants. 
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